Geographers cook up a storm for GeoWeek at NUI Galway

Tuesday, 11 November, 2014: As part of international Geography Awareness Week from 17-21 November, postgraduate students within NUI Galway’s Discipline of Geography have organised an eclectic programme of events around this year’s theme ‘Geographies of Food’.  

GeoWeek Ireland is an annual national event aimed to promote appreciation, understanding and awareness of geography and its relevance to society and education. The Geographical Society of Ireland is hosting its second national photographic competition on this years’ theme and has created a special webpage (http://www.geographicalsocietyireland.ie/geoweek-2014-photo-comp.html) for students, teachers, community members and the general public to upload photographs around the themes of food growing, food exchange, food waste and food security.  

Dr Aaron Potito, Head of NUI Galway’s School of Geography and Archaeology, said: “GeoWeek Ireland promotes awareness, appreciation and understanding of geography through a huge variety of events and activities. Our postgraduates have been involved in GeoWeek since its inception and year-on-year there is a growing interest in the subject. This year our students have put together a broad range of events which shows there is a wonderful appetite for learning about food geographies in fun and exciting ways.”   

Events this year include collaborations with the University’s Baking Society, the Organic Gardening Society, the Photo Society and the Climate Change, Agriculture and Food Security Society.  

Among the many events taking place in NUI Galway during GeoWeek is a public panel discussion which is entitled ‘Food Futures on a Plate’, comprised of food experts from Galway and further afield.  Dr Frances Fahy, Head of Discipline, Geography at NUI Galway, said: “This year we are delighted to welcome Dr Laura Devaney from TCD and Jacinta Dalton from GMIT. We especially welcome J P McMahon, owner of EATGALWAY, to our public panel discussion”.
 
The panel discussion is open to the public and will take place in Cairnes Lecture Hall 3, St Anthony’s Building, NUI Galway, on Wednesday, 19 November at 2pm.  For more information or to RSVP to the public panel discussion, contact f.carter1@nuigalway.ie 
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